
Read about other Growing Suburbs Fund Projects on  
www.delwp.vic.gov.au/local-government/council-funding/growing-suburbs-fund

For more information regarding this project contact Local Infrastructure, DELWP.  
Email: gsf@delwp.vic.gov.au and Ph: 9948 8551

Growing Suburbs Fund
The Growing Suburbs Fund (formerly the Interface Growth Fund) is providing 
much needed funding to assist interface councils in the task of delivering 
of new local infrastructure. The initial $50 million investment in 2015-16 will 
make a big difference in the day-to-day lives of outer suburban families by 
meeting critical local infrastructure needs for communities in Melbourne’s 
diverse and fast-growing outer suburbs.

MORNINGTON PENINSULA

Mornington Peninsula Shire is located 
approximately 40kms to the south east 
of Melbourne. It has coastal boundaries 
of over 190 kilometres and is a 
major tourist and retirement area for 
Melbourne. It is characterised by a mix 
of urban areas, resort towns, tourist 
development and rural land.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

Located on the Mornington Peninsula, Rosebud is a community 
with a variety of challenges.

The project will stimulate economic growth by revitalising the 
town centre that is in a major tourist region. Destination Rosebud 
will give new life to the town centre, creating a people focussed, 
lively, attractive and pedestrian friendly space. The activity 
centre will create a great place to meet, live, work and play, for 
residents and visitors.

The Destination Rosebud project will be delivered across three 
stages. The Growing Suburbs Fund contribution will be used 
for stages one and three. Works include foreshore lighting, 
pavement renewal, beach access, event infrastructure, works to 
the heritage listed soundshell, bins and planters.

Expected completion: late 2016

Growing Suburbs Fund: $4,151,713

Other contribution: $1,350,000

http://profile.id.com.au/morningtonpeninsula

Destination Rosebud
Point Nepean Road, Rosebud
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